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You are invited to join us for a wonderful evening at the
Sweet Heart Winery for dinner and a special program.
Tickets are available on our website lagovistaneighbor.org  If
you live far away or you are not able to attend, please
consider giving a donation to support the LVN staff and
programs. A response card with giving information is
below. You can also give online on our website
lagovistaneighbor.org



Volunteers are needed at our Elementary School Skills
program on Mondays, 3:30 to 5 pm. No training needed.
Just come as often as you are able to play educational

board games with students. Please email Madi at
madim@lagovistaneighbor.org



Volunteers are also needed to meet with middle school or
high school students to help them develop their academic

and life skills. The LVN Mentoring program is held on
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 4:30 to 5:30 pm. If

interested, please contact Duncan at
duncanh@lagovistaneighbor.org

Looking forward to seeing many of you at our
Annual Benefit Dinner and/or as volunteers in
our after school programs. Thank you also for

your generous support!
Gratefully,

Duncan and Laney Howard
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